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I support in person voting with ID verification for Oregon.  Our current system of vote-

by-mail, while convenient, has a great potential for voter fraud. Showing and ID to 

vote is a must!!  Keeping the polling centers open for 12 hours and/or staggering the 

start/end time would allow people (especially swing/night shift) to vote in person. 

Thank you. 


